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Special Points of 

Interest 
 

 Attendance 

 Watersports 

Y5/6 

 Money into 

school 

 Swimming Y5/6 

 Open Evenings 

Dates for your diary 

 

School Closed      

Mon 19th Sept  

Bank Holiday  

 

Watersports          

Y5/6  Fri 23rd Sept  

 

Swimming             

Y5/6 

W/B 26th Sept 22           

 

Join now.  You could 

be the next weekly            

school winner. 

Lottery This week’s class attendance 

FS2 1/2 3/4 5/6 

95.71% 89.57% 95.45% 96.43% 

Sandbrook is a cashless school.  All trips, meals and extra activities 

must be paid for using ParentPay.  If in an emergency you send     

money into school, please use an envelope with your child’s name 

and activity and pass it into the reception. 

Welcome to the start of 2022-2023.  

We hope you all had an enjoyable summer with lots of time to  

relax!   The  children look so smart in their uniforms; they are 

working well and everyone looks very settled with their new 

teachers.  We are looking forwards to another successful year at       

Sandbrook. 

Following the death of Queen Elizabeth II, a 

Bank Holiday has been declared for the day of 

her funeral (Monday 19th September).  School 

will be closed on this day.   

To aid their understanding, all children have been participating in 

age-appropriate activities regarding what has happened around 

the country this week.   



 

 

Wirral Watersport Centre 

Class 5/6 :  will be taking part in water based activities on Friday 23rd September.  
The bus will be leaving school at 9am, so please ensure that your child is in school 
by 8.50am on that day, wearing their swimming costume and PE kit .  The children 
will need shoes that cang get very wet and a towel.   A packed lunch is required for 
every child as the bus returns around 1pm approx. 

Please ensure reply slips are returned as soon as possible 

Year 5+6 Swimming:   

Your child will be attending swimming sessions at Calday Swimming Pool each day 

for one week beginning on Monday 26th September 2022.  Girls should wear a one 

piece costume and boys should wear swimming trunks or swimming shorts that are 

an appropriate length (i.e. not below the knee and/or have baggy pockets).  Please 

refer to the guidance already sent home with your child.  The bus will be leaving 

school approx. 1.00pm and returning by approx. 3.00pm 

Secondary School Open Evenings 

Most secondary schools hold an open evening for pupils in years 5 & 6 around this 

time of the year.  Please look at individual schools’ websites for details.   

The deadline for applying for your child’s secondary school place is 31st October 

(for current year 6s). 



 

 


